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The Western School Division Board of Trustees would like to announce the upcoming retirement of 

Stephen Ross, our long-serving Superintendent, who will be stepping down from his role in 2025. 

  

For over 18 years, Stephen has been a cornerstone of our division, bringing unwavering dedication, 

passion for education, and a student-first approach to every decision he has made. His leadership 

exemplifies Western School Division's motto: "Rooted in caring and committed to learning." His 

commitment to the future of our community and his tireless work on behalf of students, staff, and 

families have left an indelible mark on our community. 

  

We have been incredibly fortunate to have Stephen’s leadership during times of growth and change. 

His efforts have helped to shape a strong foundation for the division, and his vision has positioned 

us to continue building a bright future for our students and community. 

  

As the board now begins the process of finding a new superintendent, we remain committed to 

ensuring that students, education, and community remain at the heart of everything we do. 

  

The board would like to thank Stephen for everything he has done for Western School Division.  

We wish him all the best in his next chapter. 
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